
 

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 194, SECTION 14 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF PUBLIC FOOTPATHS N17 & N50, GALLEY 

COMMON, NUNEATON 

Warwickshire County Council made a Temporary Traffic Order details as 

indicated below: 

Description of Order Public Footpaths N17 & N50, Galley Common, 

Nuneaton closed to all traffic. 

Reason for Order To avoid the likelihood of danger to the public 

because works were being or were proposed to be 

executed on or near to the footpaths. 

The Order commenced on 26 October 2018, for a period of 6 months but 

was extended under direction of the Secretary of State until 25 April 2020. 

However, The Secretary of State in exercise of his powers under Section 

15(5) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 has now directed that the 

Order shall continue in force until 25 April 2021 or until the works to which it 

relates are completed, whichever is the earlier (unless The Secretary of State 

issues a further direction). 

Access & Diversion:  

An alternative route will be signed and is available via:  

• Links to the east and west via N18 and the dismantled railway 

• Chaucer Drive, Chesterton Drive, Plough Hill Road 

Access to & egress from land and properties adjacent to the footpaths will be 

maintained where possible 

Contractor: Taylor Wimpey Tel:0121 703 3420 / 07966119440 

To report any problems with these works telephone Rights of Way on 01926 

412883.   

 

S Duxbury, Assistant Director of Governance & Policy,  

Shire Hall, Warwick, CV34 4RL.                                                                    23 April 2020 

 



 


